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March 16, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
DENR NCR, CAR, Regions 1 - 13
FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations and Environment
SUBJECT : NATIONWIDE TREE PLANTING FOR THE PHILIPPINE

ENVIRONMENT MONTH 2022

The month of June was declared as Philippine Environment Month pursuant to
Presidential Proclamation No. 237 series of 1988. It aims to recognize the importance of
instilling environmental awareness and concern among the various sectors of the society.
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As a kick-off activity for the celebration, the Department of Environment and Natural ;

Resources will spearhead the conduct of a simultaneous nationwide tree-planting activity on

June 2, 2022.

In line with this, all DENR Regional Offices are hereby instructed to lead the activity
in collaboration with your partners and concerned stakeholders. The Regional Strategic
Communication and Initiatives Group (RSCIG) shall likewise requested to actively
coordinate with respective media partners for publicity and to fully and thoroughly document
the event within your areas of jurisdiction.

For your appropriate action.

MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO 1
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